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DIVISION MEMORANDUM  
OSDS No.   049,    s. 2022 

 
DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRAM (DCP) 2020 UTILIZATION FOR TEACHING 

AND LEARNING PROCESS 
 

To: Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals In-Charge 

Public Elementary and Secondary Schoolheads 
District/School ICT Coordinators 

All Others Concerned 
 

1. The Department of Education – Information and Communications 
Technology Service (ICTS) recently delivered the DepEd Computerization Package 

Batch 2020 to various schools in the Schools Division of South Cotabato. The DCP 

Batch 2020 is an e-classroom package and shall be installed and used inside the e-
classroom to support the teaching and learning process. The TV is a replacement 

for the projector and should be paired with laptop for effective teaching delivery. 
 

2.  In order to properly utilize the recently delivered batch 2020, all 
schoolheads of the recipient-schools are directed to foresee the installation inside 

the e-classroom only and the utilization of the said package in their respective 
schools. School ICT Coordinator shall help with the implementation of the said 

activity and prepare a logbook of the e-classroom to record the utilization. 

 
3. All Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals In-Charge are also 

directed to include in their monitoring the proper utilization of the DCP packages 
by checking the logbook of the e-classroom and report to the Division ICT unit any 

issues and concern encountered regarding the activity. 
 

4. For any inquiry regarding this matter, personnel concerned are advised to 
contact Mr. Vincent P. Celda, IT Officer I through telephone no. 228-2396 from 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. only or email through ictu.southcotabato@deped.gov.ph 

 
5. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is directed. 

  
 

 
 

 

                                                        RUTH L. ESTACIO PhD, CESO VI 
       Schools Division Superintendent 
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